

1115-002-01

March 31, 2017

Mr. Chris Mattingly, PE Norman Utilities Authority 201 W. Gray Norman, OK 73069

Re: Robinson Waterline Replacement - Final Acceptance

Dear Mr. Mattingly:

On March 23rd representatives from the Norman Utilities Authority, Alan Plummer Associates and McKee Utilities performed a final walk through and inspection of the Robinson Waterline Replacement project site. Based on that walk through, I certify that the work, including construction, materials, and equipment has been completed in accordance with the project plans, specifications, and change orders. I recommend acceptance of the project and the release of retainage and final payment to McKee Utilities contingent upon acceptance of the final change order by the Norman Utilities Authority.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve Norman Utilities Authority and the City of Norman. If you should have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

ALAN PLUMMER ASSOCIATES, INC.

Alan Swartz, P.E.

ADS/as

